
NEWSLETTER N0 10 6TH APR IL 2023 

 

This term has certainly been very busy with athletics day, Easter hat parade, State School Spectacular  

rehearsals, interschool sport, NAPLAN, district swimming, National Young Leaders Day, sport Gala 

Day, and Harmony Day just to list a few of the activities on top of many wonderful learning  

experiences within classrooms.  

  

A very big thank you to all our staff for their enthusiasm and professionalism in providing outstanding 

teaching programs for our students.  Thank you to our parents and families for supporting the school 

in many ways including coming to assemblies, attending sport events, assisting within classrooms, 

working with the PFA, and helping your children at home.  We certainly appreciate all of the support, 

and it is very evident that we have a thriving school community.  

 

Our teachers have worked very hard planning lots of engaging learning activities for term 2 and we     

certainly look forward to another very busy term of learning.  We wish everyone a very safe and   

happy holidays and we will see everyone back on Monday 24th April.  

ACT ING PRINCIPAL’S REPORT  

 

FIRST DAY OF TERM 2—MONDAY 24TH APRIL 

 

CANTEEN WILL REOPEN TERM 2—WEDNESDAY 26TH APRIL 

 



 

GOODBYE AND GOODLUCK: 

We wish Rachel Williams, one of our grade 3 teachers who is commencing maternity leave, all the 

best with her baby arriving next term.  We thank Rachel for all her hard work whilst being a member 

of BLPS and we look forward to meeting her baby in the future.   

 

ANZAC DAY SERVICE: 

On Monday 24th April we will hold our ANZAC day service at 9am on the basketball courts.  All  

families are welcome to attend this assembly.   

 

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS: 

Q: Is there school on Monday 24th April? 

A: Yes, this is the first day back of term 2. 

 

QUOTABLE QUOTE: 

“Be yourself, everyone else is already taken”. – Oscar Wilde 

 

 

Sandra McCrum 

ACT ING PRINCIPAL’S REPORT  

 

DIARY DATES: 
 

First Day of Term 2     Monday 24th April  

ANZAC Day - Public Holiday    Tuesday 25th April  

Cross Country  (Grades 3 - 6)   Friday 28th April  

Teeth on Wheels - Dental Check up  Monday 1st May  

SSS Mass Dance Rehearsal    Friday 19th May  

    

 

HAVE YOU CHANGED YOUR  

ADDRESS OR PHONE NUMBER? 

 

Please ensure you let the school office know if you have changed address or updated 
mobile phones with new numbers. This information alleviates stressful situations  

for students when they are ill and we cannot contact parents. 



 

TERM FINISH –  

Term 2 will commence on Monday 24th April. We had a busy term, settling back into school,  

re-kindling old and exploring new friendships, re-adjusting to new classrooms, and settling back into  

full-time school routines. I would like to thank our school community for all their support this term and 

we are looking forward to a fantastic term 2, filled with lots of activities and learning. Thank you for the 

respectful way in which you work with us and enjoy a wonderful easter break. 

 
TEETH ON WHEELS 

We have Teeth on Wheels visiting our school for dental visits starting the 01/05/2023. 

Please click on the link below to complete your child’s consent form. 

https://teethonwheels.com.au/consent-forms/consent-eform/  

CUT OFF DATE FOR COMPLETING YOUR CHILDS FORM IS ON THE 28/04/2023 

Please complete your form today and the Teeth On Wheels team will be in contact to schedule your 

child’s appointment and notify you on your child’s eligibility. 

Any further questions, please contact the Teeth On Wheels team on (03) 9338 1191. 

                                                                                                                                 

EASTER HAT PARADE 

It was wonderful to see all the prep students during the Easter Hat Parade yesterday! They all looked 

fabulous in their very creative Easter bonnets. They thoroughly enjoyed singing and performing the 

Easter Bunny song to everyone who came to watch and were amazed to see the large rabbit footprints 

when they returned to the classrooms!  

 

HOUSE CAPTAINS 

Our House Captains led by example as they represented Buchanan, Casey, Langmore and Wilson 

on the 3-6 House Athletics Day. It was wonderful to see so many students dressed in their house  

colours as the whole school gathered together at the end of the day.  

 

                                              

                

 

 Angela Maskery and Sharyn King 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fteethonwheels.com.au%2Fconsent-forms%2Fconsent-eform%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cangela.maskery%40education.vic.gov.au%7C92cbf9f724d44372439908db34b86fb6%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C6381


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents may bring in food treats to celebrate 

their child’s birthday. 
  

However, this treat must be individually commercially packaged with ingredients  

listed (ie: fun-size chocolate) and distributed to students at the end of the school day.   

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

Congratulations to the following  

students who received class awards recently. 

 

Please note- only students with publicity 

approval will be listed in the newsletter. 



 

 
Congratulations to all the students on their amazing efforts over the two days we ran our House  

Athletics competition. The enthusiasm, sportsmanship and house spirit was outstanding and we are so 

proud of all our students that participated.  
 

It was so great to see all the students come together as part of their house colours and celebrate as a 

team!  Congratulations to our winning house WILSON and house captains Quinn and Eleanor who 

came away with the win by 1 point over Langmore and Buchanan and Casey in 3rd.   

 

 

Well done to our sport captains Darcy and Amelia as well as our house captains Luka and Lara (Casey), 

Lachlan and Amanda (Buchanan), Cordell and Cailin (Langmore) and Quinn and Eleanor (Wilson) for  

displaying such great team spirit and being fantastic role models for their fellow house participants. I 

would also like to personally thank the captains for their assistance and support in helping me run the 

day so smoothly.  

 

Congratulations to our age group champions who collated the most points in their age category. 

Well done to ……. 

8/9 girls- Ashley 3W 

8/9 boys - Chris 3K 

10 girls - Sanvi 5B 

10 boys- Josh L 5J 

11 girls - Tayla 5J 

11 boys- Kuol 5F 

12/13 girls - Nadia 6C and Sophie 6P 

12/13 boys- Jason 6P 

 
A huge congratulations to all our recipients in the best dressed competition. We had so many students 

show such commitment in getting into the house spirit and dress amazingly to support their house team. 

Well done!  

 

A huge thank you to all the Berwick Lodge staff that were so supportive and flexible in allowing the day/s 

run so smoothly. Without your assistance and hard work the day just would not have been as successful 

and seeing how much fun all the kids were having made it so worth it!  

 

Thank you to all the parents that came down to support the kids. It is great to have the parent  

community share these events with us.  

 

We look forward to our House Cross Country competition to be 

held on Friday 28th April (first week back). 

 

Thank you, 

Kylee Muccignat  

PE teacher  

 

 

 

 



 
 

Do you have any clothing that your child may have 

borrowed from sickbay? 

 

If so, can you please wash and return these items as 

soon as possible. 

 

 

Please remember to return any overdue Library books and to bring your Library bag to 

every Library session. 

 

The Library is open for the first half of lunch every Tuesday for 

any students who wish to read, draw, colour in or play some  

quiet games. 
 

As always, 

HAPPY READING  

Mrs Tsekouras and Ms Taylor  

 

 

 

 

If any of these items belong 

to you, please come to the 

office for collection. 



 

 

Teeth On Wheels will be visiting Berwick Lodge on  

Monday 1st May. 
 

PLEASE NOTE, THE CUT OFF DATE FOR  

COMPLETING YOUR CHILD’S FORM IS 28/04/2023.  
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